April 7, 2020
School of Political Science and Economics, Waseda University

English-based Degree Program Admission by Transfer for September 2020 Enrollment
Methods of Announcing Results

Given the severe delays/suspensions in international postal services due to the COVID-19 pandemic,
the School of Political Science and Economics will change the methods of announcing results as
described in the Application Guidelines. Please follow the instructions listed below. However, the date

of announcing the screening results will remain as originally scheduled in the Application Guidelines.

[Applicable Part]

“English-based Degree Program Admission by Transfer for September 2020 Enrollment Application
Guidelines,” p. 23 “STEP 9 CHECK YOUR SCREENING RESULTS”
https://www.waseda.jp/fpse/pse/en/applicants/download/

Methods of Announcing Results
The list of the examinee numbers of successful applicants will be posted on the page of the School of

Political Science and Economics website: https://www.waseda.jp/fpse/pse/news-en/

The Announcement of Successful Applicants 12:00 p.m. on April 22, 2020 [JST]

We will send important documents and announcements by email. The email will be sent to the
email address specified on the application form. The School of Political Science and Economics
will not be held accountable if the applicant was unable to receive such notification due to a
system error or other e-mail problems on the applicant’s part. If there is a change in your email

address, please contact us at spse-edp@list.waseda.jp immediately. Please check your email

inbox regularly, including the junk folder.

* For Successful Applicants

We will provide the Enrollment Procedure Guidelines and other related documents as PDFs via a
weblink to be sent by email. A Certificate of Acceptance will not be sent; please consider the email
in lieu of a Certificate of Acceptance. (If you require a Certificate of Acceptance, please contact us

and we can provide it at a later date.)

If you see your examinee number on the website above, but have not received the email from us by

the day after the results announcement, please contact us at spse-edp@list.waseda.jp as soon as

possible.
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* For Unsuccessful Applicants

A notification of results will not be sent to you.

Notes

No inquiries regarding the screening results will be answered.

Please note that the School of Political Science and Economics will continue to monitor the situation
and may update the instructions above, depending on the circumstances. We will post important
information about admissions on our website. Please check the following page regularly:

https://www.waseda.jp/fpse/pse/en/
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